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Coach Horne is starting his 19th year at Naples High School.  He is a graduate of William and 
Mary, a National Board Certified Teacher, a graduate of Walden University with a M.S. in 
Educational Leadership, 2012 Golden Apple Recipient, 2008-09 Collier County Social Studies 
Teacher of the Year, and the 2008-09 Naples High Coach of the Year.  Coach Horne has coached 
in three Collier County All-Star Games and participated in a Florida North-South All-Star game.  
In college he was a two year starter for the Tribe during the early ‘90s playing at all positions on 
the offensive line from center to tight end.  He earned a football scholarship after “walking-on” 
with the Tribe in 1991.  He was a History major at the nation’s second oldest institution of 
higher learning.  He embarks on his eighth year as the AP Human Geography and AP 
Government teacher.  His loving, gorgeous, and enthusiastic Lt Colonel wife of 20 years finally 
outranks him because he is only a major pain.  Shannon is the Golden Eagles loudest fan.  Their 
five energetic children love donning their blue and gold on Friday nights!  Coach Horne is 
excited to welcome Abby Leeann to campus this year and excited for the rides to school in the 
morning with Kirby, Darby and himself.  He is full of anticipation to watch Colby perform at 
Rose Hulman Institute.  Kirby-Lynn, Darby, Abby, and Toby all look forward to a trip to Orlando!  
Coach Horne has coached 1 All-American, 2 Florida North-South All-Star participants, 21 
collegiate offensive linemen, 11 All-State linemen, and numerous All-District, All-Conference, 
and All-County linemen.  Also, he has coached at the Penn State Football camps and the 
University of Maryland Football camps.   
 



Under the supervision of Coach Horne, the Golden Eagle offense continues to lead the area in 
offensive production for the 17th time since 1998.  The offense carried on the tradition of a 
lethal running attack that has developed the reputation for pounding its opponents into 
submission.  Coach Horne was blessed to have the opportunity to coach in the 2016 US Army 
All-American Bowl game.  It was an awesome opportunity to witness some of the best athletes 
in the country. 
 


